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First name: Philip

Last name: Schlief
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Title: 

Comments: I support the proposed Mineral withdrawal of the Pactola area and I support including all of the

Pactola watershed area. As a resident of Silver City clean water for home use and recreation is vitally important.

As in my previous letters I believe a Environmental Assessment is necessary in this area. Please do not allow

exploration or mining in the Pactola Watershed.

Regards 

Phil Schlief


